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The family of Harold and Josie Geels on the death of 
 their son-in-law  Howard Bagby. 
 

                    
 
To our new members – Max and Melissa Kelley, 
6115 Old Greenwood Rd., Fort Smith, AR 72903 
Email – Maxptractor@aol.com. 
               479-461-7487 – 479-646-4647 

                                                                                 Their car of choice = Mustang 
 

 
 

Donna Pentzer is the new phone contact for those not having email addresses. 
…she is taking over for Jean Baldwin. 

---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 

JUNE 20 FSAAC MEETING 7:00PM  The meeting will be at 7:00 pm at Creekmore Park and then to 
Braum’s for Ice Cream etc. 

====================================== 

 
DENNY LUKE PICNIC by   Jerry Pentzer 

Donna and I headed toward Mt. Gaylor, not really knowing where we were going.  As we drove up Hwy. 71, we 
passed a red Firebird and Donna said,  that’s Starla! So, we figured we were not lost anymore.  Pulled in front of Ron & 
Starla Plunkett, behind a red pickup that was following a couple of Model A’s .  So, with my infinite wisdom, I figured 
out we must be with the right group.  As it turned out, Bill & Pat Hallsted, were in the lead with their ‘A’.  They were 
holding a fair speed, (my speedometer does not work), until we were slowed down by some Honda Goldwings.  After 
topping the hill, Bill made a sharp and unexpected right (seems he wasn’t quite sure where he was going either).  Into 
Denny’s yard we went! 
 There were already several cars there and the smell of food was in the air.  As we were parking our ’61 Rampside 
we noticed Jerry Barnes ’57 Corvette.  Not sure when others arrived, but lo and behold, Jim & Jean Baldwin in their ’57 
Chevy, poked its nose out of the crowd.  The dinner bell rang and where Jim Gattis came from was unknown to all, but 
there he was, first in line with a plate full of food. 
 For those who missed the gala event that provided great food, interesting conversation, (first liar doesn’t have a 
chance with that many car buffs there), fantastic cars, and beautiful weather needs to know that the River Valley Model A 
Club took up the  slack in the food department.  It was a great opportunity to enjoy the Sunshine, roadtrip, delicious food, 
and an opportunity (as we did) to meet new people, make new friends, and ruin a perfect day by parting company with a  
 of good folks.  Denny Luke presented us with a golden opportunity to have a spectacular view of the mountains, and 
plenty of automotive memorabilia in his shops.  A special Thank You to him for hosting this event.  

June Meeting 
Thursday, June 20, 2013 

7:00 pm – Braum’s afterwards 

 BIRTHDAYS!!! 

July 3 Jerry Barnes 

July 8 Dane Warnock 

July 12 Dale Rice 

July 13 Lois Low 

July 21 Starla Plunkett 

July  27 Martha Jones 

July 30 Sue Vann 

  

 

 

 



 
 

A BIG THANK YOU TO GARY AND GWEN DeARMOND 
FOR HOSTING THE JUNE FIRST SATURDAY BREAKFAST!! 

 

This was changed to an evening gathering and was enjoyed by everyone.  The cars were beautiful, 
the weather was great, the guests were friendly and the food wonderful.  Our hosts, Gwen and Gary 
DeArmond were very gracious.  We dined on pork chops, chicken, potato casserole, baked beans, and 
all the fixins.  We all brought delicious desserts and found out just how many good cooks the FSAAC 
club has.   

 
 

 
 

 

            HAVE A GREAT JULY 4TH!!!           

 



 
 

PETIT JEAN CAR SHOW AND SWAP MEET 
 
The FSAAC was well represented at this car show. 
In the show, Jerry Barnes entered a nice original 67 Malibu and Bob Rogers entered a well restored 
black 58 Impala Coupe. 
 
A big thank you to Bill and Pat Halstead, Jerry and Donna Pentzer and Dave Shipman for manning 
the FSAAC’s booth at the swap meet. 
--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------  

 
--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------  
T. W.  Brown – 74 BMW TII -Third Place 
Gary DeArmond – 1934 Ford Four Door – First Place and Senior 
Jim Gattis – 1955 Ford Fairlane – Second Place 
Frank Hug – 1915 Chevrolet Royal Mail Roadster – First Place and Senior 
Frank Hug Jr. – 1948 Chevrolet Wrecker – First Place 
Ed Vann – 1914 Chevrolet Baby Grand Touring – Third Place 
--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------  

 
WHO IS AIRING THEIR DIRTY LAUNDRY?  NAME THAT PERSON……. 

       
 

       



 


